
Sudbury Land Acknowledgment 

As we gather here this evening to deliberate on issues that impact our community, it is essential 

that we also look to, and learn from, the lessons of the past. We want to acknowledge that 

Sudbury is located on the traditional, ancestral, unceded territory of the Nipmuc, 

Pawtucket/Pennacook, and Massachusett. We honor with gratitude the land itself and the people 

who have taken care of it throughout the generations. We are committed to becoming better 

stewards of the land we inhabit and learning from the failures of preceding generations in pursuit 

of a more just and equitable Sudbury. In the spirit of promoting justice and equity for Indigenous 

people, we offer the following reflection: 

 


